
 
 
Dear Sixth Grade Parents, 
 

Students will practice building web pages in an online system called Weebly. This 
child-friendly website does not require an email, and the websites are teacher-monitored and 
controlled. We plan to create an Open Research project and will develop the websites privately. 
For more information on Weebly, you can browse the website at ​http://education.weebly.com/​. 
Student accounts will be created once this permission slip is signed. Accounts will be removed 
from the web at the end of the school year, but students can archive the file and save it to their 
computers at home. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns by phone 
or email. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Kristen Graham 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Participation in Weebly requires parent approval for students under age 13 
Please complete and return this form to Mrs. Graham or to the classroom teacher. 

 
This letter indicates that my child,_______________ (has/does not have) my permission to 
register an account with Weebly. I acknowledge that I have read and accepted Weebly’s terms of 
use (available at​ ​http://www.weebly.com/terms-of-service/​) as applicable to my child. I 
understand that while Weebly does not require personal information to create an account, my 
child will ​not​ include identifying information other than their first name. 
 
Parent’s name:_________________________ 
 
Parent’s signature:_______________________Date:________________ 
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